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Attenzione!!!

« November 16th Meeting -
Meeting will be held at 7:00 PM
with dinner following
immediately afterwards. The
Club is pleased to offer dinner at
no charge to its members.

Coming
in Late
January!

Nina Melaragno is
Ready to Make Her
Famous Tripe
Dinner

Book Your Event at Club Molisani!
Contact Brittany Giomuso
For Details and Pricing
440 759-2147

Member recommendation required for rental.

General Meeting Dates

All Meetings Are Held at Club Molisani

November 16th

December - No General Meeting

January 18th

Awesome 10th Annual Italian Clambake Classic

Club Molisani Charities held its 10th Annual Clambake on Saturday
October 16th. The menu options were chicken, steak or lobster with
clams and sides, and as in past years, the feedback on the food was
extremely positive. The inclusion of open bar proved to be popular
to those who stuck around to watch college football and play bocce.
The weather was perfect for a clam bake, rainy and 50 degrees.

We would like to thank Club Member Joe Pilla for organizing this
event. The bake was cooked by Joe Pilla and friends Rob Sievers
and Joe Bush. We would like to recognize both Aldino DiFranco and
Valerio Frabotta for their help selling tickets.

The Club would like to thank the following people who volunteered
their time and expertise; Bruno Frabotta for cooking of the pasta
and grilling of all the steaks; Bruno's girlfriend Pam Furrillo for
assisting with serving of food; Gio Di Lalla for grilling the steaks;
Paola DiFranco, Nina Melaragno and Joanne Matticoli for the
excellent job of cooking
the chicken and pizzas,
while also being
responsible for the set up
and serving of all
appetizers and desserts.
We would also like to
thank Tony Pinto for his
hard work on the boards.
Last a special thanks to
all those who
volunteered the night of
the clambake to assist
with the garbage and
clean-up, that helped
make this event a
success.

The Clambake Crew Joe Bush, Rob Sievers, Bruno Frabotta and Joe Pilla

Club Molisani Charities Presents!

TASTE!

Newvember 20idq, 2021

For More Information
Contact Mario Ferritto 440-781-8331

A Successful Return of the Fall Classic Tournament
Congratulations "ABV Contractors” winner of the 2021 Club
Molisani Charities Fall Classic Bocce Tournament. Team Members
are Dom Aveni, Anthony Croce, Mikey Frabotta, Dennis Strnad.

Also congratulations to the Runner-Up "Molisani #8" for a great
tournament run. Team Members are Steve Farinacci, Wayne
Farinacci, Dan Farinacci, Tom Farinacci.

2021 Fall Classic Results
1st: ABV Contractors
2nd: Club Molisani #8
3rd: Club Molisani #4

4th: AJ Cement
T-5th: B-Ball
T-5th: Tripepi Consulting

;I'hank you everyone who helped and participated in this year
tournament, and thank you to James Selvaggio for running the
tournament.

9TH ANNUAL MEMBERS
APPRECIATION
CHRISTMAS PARTY

Club Molisani
Christmas Party

SUNDAY DECEMBER 12th 2021 12:30 PM DOORS OPEN - 1:00
APPETIZERS - 2:00 DINNER - 3:00 KIDS SHOW 4:00 SANTA
CLAUS - ENDING 5:00

More Info to Follow in December Issue

10th Annual Club Molisani Open!

On September 25th, Club Molisani held its 10th annual golf outing at
Fowlers Mill Golf Course in Munson, Ohio. The weather cooperated
for a great day of golf and all adjourned to Club Molisani to enjoy a
fantastic meal, open bar, and with our indoor courts many enjoyed a
game of bocce.

We would like to thank Anthony laniro for organizing the event. A
special thanks also goes out to Valerio Frabotta who took on the
role as event consigliere. | would like to thank the rest of the
committee, Joe Pilla, Doug Carter, Frank DiCillo and 3 new
members to the committee Wayne Farinnacci, Jack Koppitch and
Tony Pinto. Thank you to the hall and food director Aldino
DiFranco, and the kitchen staff, in particular Nina Melaragno &
Joanne Matticoli for doing an outstanding job preparing and
serving ontime.

Thank you to Core & Main for their tournament sponsorship and
Ganley Village of Painesville for sponsoring the Hole-in-One
challenge. Thank you to all our hole sponsors, without your
commitment our outing would not be so successful.
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